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Good day to Yukon’s early child development stakeholders. 

This letter is to let you know about the Network for Healthy Early Human Development – Yukon 

(NHEHDY). We are a local, non-profit organization that has been in development for several years, and 

in 2014 became a registered society with Yukon Government’s Corporate Affairs.   

The NHEHD Yukon Board of Directors has spent the last year defining realistic, specific goals to further 

our purpose.  One of our initial tasks is to inform stakeholders of our existence and request to be 

apprised of situations where we may provide feedback and insight.   Another task includes ensuring 

transmission of our purpose, especially since our vision encompasses a uniquely holistic approach to 

child health and development. 

Our group endeavors to develop projects, distribute information, and work in partnerships – all with the 

specific goal of improving early child development health. We believe that people of all ages, businesses, 

organizations and governments should be somehow involved in this process for progress.   

Healthy child development is most universally achieved through positive relationships and partnerships 

that embrace a positive community of supporters from across the life-span: youth, adults and seniors. 

We know that everyone has something to contribute and that people situated at the most-grassroots 

hold as much knowledge as those publishing scientific date.    

We hope that your respective group/organization/department will be open to engaging with us in order 

to move forward to improve circumstances.  Some areas that are in the fore include prenatal 

experiences, preschool and early child development programs, youth situations, special needs, 

parenting experiences, amongst others.   

Our contact information is primarily by way of e-mail since we all work full-time elsewhere.  You can 

reach us at nhehdYukon@gmail.com.  Our website, which is a work in progress, may provide you with 

some further information: www.nhehdYukon.org . 

We look forward to working with you. 

Sincerely,  NHEHD Yukon 
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